
Report of the Riccarton/Wigram Community Board to the Council meeting of 19 May 2005 

2. UPDATE OF BOARD FUNDS 2004/05 
 
 The Board received an update on the Board’s Project and Discretionary Funds, and noted that further 

reports would be submitted to the next round of Board Committees (and the next Board meeting in 
June) to consider and allocate the balance of funds still available. 

 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


